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· Reem resorted to go to humanitarian organizations to ask for help, and there was a worker in that organization named Ahmed, so he asked her to engage in a love relationship. He promised her that he would do all of her requirements. Reem was shocked by what she heard and refused to surrender to exploitation, so she went to report on that worker.
· Reporting may be difficult, but it is a good step to prevent sexual exploitation for humanitarian services, which are provided for free.  All information will be treated confidentially to ensure your rights.
If you have been mistreated by humanitarian workers, report it through one of the following communication channels:
· E-mail: protection@aldameer.org
· Protection Coordinator Number: 0594550445
· Or through the reporting channel of the Protection Network: optconfidential@un.org
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